
CHURCHES 
 
Have you received your check from the federal court in Baton 
Rouge due to the BP oil spill?  Millions of people and business 
are eligible to file a claim and do not know it.  
 
As a result of the BP oil spill, I am helping churches and 
members get all the money that’s due them from the 
federal court in Baton Rouge. 
  
Member Donations were affected in 2010 due to 
loss of tourism and many other factors. 
 
Let’s see how much your church can get by submitting 
your claim today.   It only takes 5 minutes to file your claim 
online at www.afabdistribution.com = alpha frank alpha bravo 
distributon.com    
OR = In the event they can not instantly get online, say: Ok, with your 
permission since I am online right now, I will submit your 
information to file your claim.   
 What is your e-mail address? 
 
It costs nothing to apply. It is easy.  Always be prepared 
to overcome objections as follows: 
I want to think about this. = What is there to think about? 
 
You have nothing to loose!  We do all the work processing your claim 
with no upfront fees and we only get paid upon the successful payment 
of your claim. 
What is your e-mail address? 
 
You are eligible because you are in (? state). 
 What is your e-mail address? 

http://www.afabdistribution.com/

